
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 2, 2018 

DEP to Host Public Meeting and Hearing on Ridge Run PFC 

Investigation 

Norristown, PA – The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) will host a public 
meeting and hearing on Wednesday, July 11, 2018 to provide an update on its investigation of the Ridge 
Run PFC project and to receive comments on its proposed response action of whole house carbon 
filtration systems in East and West Rockhill townships, Bucks County.   

The meeting will begin at 6:30 PM at the West Rockhill Township Building, 1028 Ridge Run, Sellersville, 
with an investigation update and brief question and answer session; the formal public hearing will begin 
after a brief intermission. Residents will have up to three minutes to provide comments on the proposed 
actions; time may not be relinquished to others and organizations are asked to designate one 
representative on their behalf. DEP will record the testimony and receive comments throughout the 
hearing, and will accept written comments until August 31, 2018. 

Those wishing to testify in person should contact Community Relations Coordinator Virginia Cain at 484-
250-5808. Written comments may be sent to: Lena Harper, Project Officer at the Pennsylvania 
Department of Environmental Protection, 2 East Main Street, Norristown, PA 19401. Comments may also 
be emailed to lharper@pa.gov, with the subject clearly stating that the email is intended for public record. 

The administrative record is available for review online at www.dep.pa.gov/pfcs, by appointment between 
the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM at DEP Southeast Regional Office (2 E. Main St., Norristown, PA 
19401), 484-250-5910; at the East Rockhill Township Office (1622 Ridge Road, Perkasie, PA 18944) and 
the West Rockhill Township Office (1028 Ridge Road, Sellersville, PA, 18960) 

WHAT: Public Meeting and Hearing on Ridge Run   
WHEN: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 beginning at 6:30 PM  
WHERE: West Rockhill Township Building, 1028 Ridge Run, Sellersville, Pennsylvania 18960 

MEDIA CONTACT: Virginia Cain, 484-250-5808 
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